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DOCKET NOS. 50-528, 50-529, AND 50-530

Arizona Public Service Company
P. 0. Box 53999 Sta. 9012
Phoenix, Arizona 85072-3999

Attention: Mr. William F. Conway
Executive Vice President Nuclear

SUBJECT: PVNGS ANNUAL EMERGENCY PLAN EXERCISE SCENARIO

Gentlemen:

This letter acknowledges receipt of your March ll, 1993, correspondence from
Mr. H. F. Bieling which furnished us with your 1993 PVNGS annual emergency
plan exercise scenario for the exercise that is scheduled for May 11, 1993.

We have reviewed your scenario and find it appropriate to meet your previously
transmitted objectives. The Federal Emergency= Management Agency (FEMA) is
also conducting a review. Their comments will be conducted by separate

'orrespondence.

Sincerely,

Robert J. Pate, Chief
Safeguards, Emergency Preparedness E

Non-Power Reactor Branch

cc: H. F. Bieling, PVNGS

J. Dominguez, FEMA, Region IX

bcc: EP Files
Central File

RV/gmd
EST COPY REQUEST COPY D TO PDR

E /NO YES/NO pg Y /NO
P ualls RPate l~fi'

p./93 4//+/93


